
2023.02 
Exit 102 New On Ramp 

June 16, 2023 

 
Looking east at one of the new median islands along Route 126. 

      
Contractor:  R J Grondin & Sons   Bid Amount: $3,118,309.00 
 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate:  57.0 %      
 
Project Schedule: Completion date November 10, 2023. 
 
Project Scope: The work consists of highway construction in the Town of West Gardiner, 
Maine at the Exit 102 Interchange. The work includes a new southbound ramp and the 
removal of the existing southbound ramp, Route 9/126 mill and overlay with shoulder 
reconstruction, demolition bridge underpass, pavement, signing, guardrail, highway 
lighting, and maintenance of traffic. 
 
Contractor Schedule:  Grondin has been making progress on the new southbound entering 
ramp.  Surface pavement is partially complete. The rainy weather has delayed final 
pavement.  Once the pavement is complete, the highway lighting, striping, and final signs 
can be installed and the ramp can be opened.  Current schedule shows the contractor 
opening the ramp the last week of June.  Once open, the old bridge will be demolished and 
the ramps will be removed. 


